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Dear	Second	Grader,	
	
					We	hope	you	are	having	a	fun	summer!		We	are	busy	getting	our	
classrooms	ready	for	you	to	learn	and	grow	this	year	in	second	
grade.		It	will	be	a	fun	and	exciting	year	ahead,	and	we	can’t	wait	to	
see	you	all	soon!		
	
					Please	bring	your	supplies	with	you	to	school	on	the	first	day,	as	
well	as	a	picture	showing	a	fun	time	you	had	with	your	family	over	
the	summer	break.	We	will	be	sharing	these	memories	as	a	way	to	
get	to	know	one	other.	
	

The	Second	Grade	Team,	
Mrs.	Farnham	

Mrs.	McWilliams	
Ms.	O’Brien		
Mrs.	Patten	

	
Supplies	to	bring	with	you	on	the	first	day	of	school:	
● 1	-	Durable	Pocket	Folder	of	your	choice	(to	be	used	for	your	Take	Home	

Folder)	
● 1-	Set	of	Headphones	(no	bluetooth	or	earbuds,	please)	
● 1-	Pencil	Box	(no	zipper	pouches,	please)	
● 1	-	12pk	Crayola	Colored	Pencils	
● 1	-	Pair	of	Scissors	
● 1	-		4pk	of	thin	black	Expo	Markers	
	

● **A	printed	photo	of	your	summer	fun!	(	It	can	be	printed	out	on	regular	
paper,	doesn’t	have	to	be	on	photo	paper)		


